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17th January 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Firstly, I would like to take this opportunity to wish you a very Happy New Year and to thank you for the 

kind, Christmas wishes sent before half term. It is so lovely to welcome everyone back to a new term and 

a new year. 

Since the start of this academic year, we have been reviewing a number of school systems and routines 

to further enhance our school and Preschool provision. We are currently in the process of reviewing our 

school curriculum and pastoral approach whilst also working hard to continue developing our school site 

and outdoor provision. Due to the uncertain Reception intake numbers which vary each year, it is 

important we work hard to protect the future of our school and continue to meet the needs of our current 

and future children and families. 

In the coming weeks, we will be working alongside a communication and design team, who are experts 

in their field of ‘unearthing and championing the 'remarkable' in schools.’  

During this time, we will be reflecting on our current school logo, uniform, website, communication methods 

and overall school offer, distinguishing what makes our school remarkable in comparison with other local 

schools.  

To help us gather a wide variety of stakeholder opinions and to guide us in our early discussions with Blue 

Apple Education, we have designed a very short questionnaire that we would like you to complete.   

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=QjYtXcRoDky566zLUXChgzfPgWPpphlJh0aojkUmk6

1UMUZCUVQwMjlKTjI0TE9EWFpTR1JENTZESi4u  

We will be completing a similar questionnaire with the children in school as well as seeking feedback from all 

staff and Governors too.   

We continue to set high expectations on the provision we can offer at Lympsham CofE Academy and aim to 

be forward thinking in our plans for the future. I am hopeful that our review will bring about purposeful and 

inspiring changes that will benefit our children and families. 

Thank you in advance for taking the time to share your thoughts via the link provided.  

Yours Sincerely, 

Mrs K Whiting 

Executive Headteacher 
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